
Chairmanôs Report  
 

The Parish Council is always looking for ways to reduce its costs and 
give value for money.  Since the last newsletter, the Parish Council has 
installed solar panels on the roof of the Ash Centre.  Where the initial cost 
is Ã17,500 the projected return on the investment is 365%, the payback is 
anticipated in less than 10 years and the estimated 25 year benefit is over 

Ã64,000.  The Parish Council will also benefit from the substantial reduction in the electrical usage and           
subsequent cost to the Parish due to the self generation. The projections also anticipate that the Parish     
Council will export surplus electricity to the National Grid. 
 
As the Diamond Jubilee weekend celebrations fade away, I would like to take this opportunity to thank       
everyone who turned up to support the Picnic in the Park. I know it was a very successful event thanks to the 
efforts of Councillor Jayne Hewlett and her team of officers and volunteers.  The Parish Council would like to 
keep a record of the celebrations that took place in and around the Parish. So if you have any photographs of 
your street party or other event to mark Queen Elizabeth IIôs truly remarkable achievement, please email them 
to graham.bidwell@ashpcsurrey.gov.uk with a brief description of where the pictures were taken and who is 
in them and we will put them on our website. 

Nigel Manning 
Chairman Ash Parish Council 
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Children watching the traditional Punch and Judy Show 
at the Ash Picnic in the Park 

Cllrs Bonilla and Richards 
�³tugging�´��at the Tug of War 

(above) and Elvis entering into the 
�³spirit�´��of the event (right)  


